
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 3:56 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting  

Traudl Weber submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting 

Item: 1. CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER IN RESPONSE TO 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC PERTAINING TO THE STRAND AND CITY OFF-STREET AND ON-
STREET PARKING FACILITIES (Staff Report will be available on May 21, 2020) 

eComment: Open up ALL businesses now....or no more cute little thriving Hermosa Beach ! And 
people can CHOOSE going to a store, establishment etc.. If not, soon we will be looking at 
empty store fronts, even more homeless people , lots of dirt and trash etc! Also open The Strand 
and the Beach completely. Open the parking lot after Memorial weekend. There is something 
wrong w/this picture: We the taxpayers, are not allowed to work and make money.... because our 
Governor and others in Sacramento have shut down our businesses.... but he/they still receive 
Their paycheck !  

 

 

 


